12) The emotional and financial burden imposed on us residents and our community,
to date, is overwhelming.

13) I totally support the introduction of the protocols outlined by Mr Peter Hennessy
SC, on the night of the 27th November for the reasons set out by him. See pages 1-
5 of attachment d)

14) At our Information night, Mr Paul Toole MP, publicly announced his intention to
pursue protocols etc for the preservation of our better rural land. I agree with, and
support him in that pursuit.

15)1 am aware Peta O'Hara has forwarded to the Department, documents including;

a) Our email to Planning Authority 29.11.17

b) Our email to Photon with attachments:

¢)Photon's reply;

d) The summary of parts 3-6 of video presented 27.11.17 (13p

Signed
BREWONGLE RESIDENT
Dated 171""’/2’ 20/7



